
JOHN LOSCHIN 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
CC: 
BCC: 
Subject: 

Chris Lalik 
05/03/2002 02:54:45 PM 
Loschin, John 

Dear John, 

It was nice to see you over the weekend. I have a Re1mir1atc1n 
I think was made prior to 1982. The serial number is 64:l4~~~·•UP?es 
gun need the safety modification? If so, what do I need to 
of it? I appreciate your help. 
Chris 

Subject to Protective v. Remington 

MAE00017132 


